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I adamantly oppose an increase to our property taxes. Oregon already pays the most 

income tax and very high property tax, not to mention many are priced out of the 

market already because of high interest rates. We CANNOT raise property taxes. 

Listen to the people of your state, who you were elected to represent. I vote NO on 

HJR 201!  

 

-Lauren Mercer 


